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Dear colleagues, 

Thank you for responding to this survey regarding the potential for a new journal in 

occupational science.  

If you have not already responded to the survey, please accept this friendly reminder to make 

your views known!  

This survey is being sent to several email lists, however, we encourage you to forward this 
survey to your colleagues and students who have an interest in occupational science and 
occupation-based practice. 

Click here for Survey 
Preferences Regarding an SSO:USA Journal Fully Inclusive of All Occupational Science Work 
 

The Society for the Study of Occupation: USA has charged its Journal (Scientific Publications) 

Task Force with gathering information regarding the value and likelihood of users engaging with 

a new journal in occupational science through research, teaching, practice, and submitting 

content for publication. 

This completely anonymous survey will take about 10 minutes. Your responses are critical to 

moving this project forward. Please respond by 2/21/21. 

 
Thank you for contributing to this project. ~The Journal Task Force 

For questions about the survey, contact Bonnie L Kennedy at bonnieLkennedy@yahoo.com  

https://s.surveyplanet.com/qx-swku9G
mailto:bonnieLkennedy@yahoo.com

